
 

     

Millgrove School’s Annual Terry Fox Run 

 

“I’m not a dreamer, and I’m not saying this will initiate any kind of definitive 

answer or cure to cancer, but I believe in miracles. I have to.”   

         Terry Fox 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Scheduled School Terry Fox Run: Thursday, September 27th  

Time: 1:45 pm to 3:00 pm 

 Millgrove will continue with its annual Terry Fox Run this year. Terry ran in all 

types of weather and the Terry Fox School Run will occur rain or shine on that day.   

 

Why Are We Running? 

Simply Put: To End Cancer. 

Cancer has, unfortunately, touched the lives of so many people and almost every 

family has had a loved one affected by this terrible disease. 

On the day of the run place this sticker on your child’s back to show who they are 

running for.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The money raised for the Terry Fox Foundation is used to fund medical research 

to fight the disease. The difference this has made for thousands of people is 

tremendous. The odds of beating many forms of cancer has increased significantly 

in the past 38 years (when Terry Fox began his Marathon of Hope) – in large part 

because of donation made by many Canadians. The Terry Fox Foundation has a 

great reputation with 82 cents of every dollar going directly to cancer research. 

Thank you for joining us in the fight against cancer.” 

 

How to Donate? 

Cash 

 We are asking each student to donate a “Toonie for Terry”. 

 Use School Cash Online: https://schoolcashonline.com/home/signin 
(if you would like a receipt for a donation of $20 or more, you need to go through the 

terryfox.org website) 

 Students are asked to bring a donation into the school between Thursday, 

September 27th – Friday, September 28th.  

Cheque 

 Using the Pledge Form – attached form 

 Cheques Payable to: The Terry Fox Foundation 

 

Online: 

 Click: http://www.terryfox.ca/MillgrovePSMillgrove to be taken to our 

school’s fundraising page at terryfox.org.  

  

Where Will the Run Take Place? 

Student will be following the same path as last year around the back of the school 

field.  

 

We look forward to another successful Terry Fox Run at Millgrove School.   

https://schoolcashonline.com/home/signin
http://www.terryfox.org/

